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When my family moved to Arkansas in the 1970s, we found the Buffalo River to be a rare treasure.
Please consider people and natural beauty over politics and profits.

Scharmel Roussel
(501) 772-9906
When the last tree has been cut down, the last fish caught, the last river poisoned,
only then will we realize that we cannot eat money. ― Native American Saying
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